
 

 

 

 
 

DATE: February 5, 2025 
 
TO: Planning Commission  
 
FROM: Lynnette Santos; Director of Community Development  
 
SUBJECT: 2025 Planning Commission Work Plan  
 
City Commission 2025 Work Plans (2025 Work Plans) will be presented at City Council 

regular meetings in February. During last year’s work plan discussion, the Planning 

Commission discussed further identifying action-oriented work plan recommendations 

that would align with the City’s long-range vision and policies.  Understanding that 

Commission work plans are intended only to be guidance documents which provide 

staff direction as workload, resources, and time permit, the Planning Commission 

discussed the idea of identifying more action-oriented goals for the Planning 

Commission Work Plan.  As part of the 2024 Work Plan goal recommendations, the 

Planning Commission included the goal of holding a workshop to discuss potential ways 

that the Planning Commission could assist in advancing City goals with a focus on 

economic development and housing. This goal and the other goals identified in the 2024 

Work Plan have been carried over to the draft 2025 Work Plan (Attachment A). 

 

Staff requests that the Planning Commission review the draft 2025 Work Plan and 

discuss whether there are other goals that should be included. All work plan goals 

considered should be consistent with the goals of City of La Mesa Strategic Plan 

(Attachment B).  Further, staff recommends that the Planning Commission identify a 

date in the upcoming year, during a regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting, 

for the workshop to be held.  

 

Attachments: 
 

Attachment A: Planning Commission Draft 2025 Work Plan 

Attachment B: City of La Mesa Citywide 2023- 2028 Strategic Plan  


